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Celebrating November Birthday for Employee Guadalupe Solana Chef birthday is Nov 14, 2018.  

November is a beautiful fall month with lots of family time and things to be thankful for as Thanksgiving is coming on Thursday Nov 22, 2018 and we will be celebrating with our residents and having a special meal to celebrate this special day as most of our residents stay in the community for the holidays here in Tomball.  We have already decorated the community with fall decorations and wreaths and lots of lovely autumn colors.  It is still very hot here in Houston/Tomball area even though it’s the start of November and hoping that November brings some cooler air and better weather.  It will be an exciting month for our community and we will have lots to be thankful for.  We will be having fall related activities daily with Apple our activities director and hopefully we can start the tradition of Christmas movies and family movies for the residents to enjoy as well as some Christmas music to start off the holiday season.  We look forward to time with our residents and enjoying some amazing holiday foods as well.  Happy Early Thanksgiving to all.  Enjoy your quality family time and God bless.  


	for more information contact: Contact Name Kimberly richardson lvn and administrator new haven of tomball 832-703-5746 kimberly@newhavenassistedliving.com
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